
Autumn 1 Term

Dates for your 
Diary

Year 1 News

Next week we will be holding a Reading 
Workshop for Year 1 parents/carers.  At the 
workshop you will be shown how we teach 
reading in school, how you can help your child at 
home and you will also be able to take part in 
reading activities with your child.  A letter will be 
sent home in the next few days.

This half term our theme is ‘Pirates’. As historians, children will be learning about the life of Captain 
Blackbeard and comparing his life to modern day sailors. As designers, the children will be creating 
and making their own pirate ships. During science lessons we will be looking at different materials and 
their properties. 

The children will be focusing on re-capping their phase 2 sounds, phase 3 sounds, tricky words and will 
also begin to learn some phase 5 sounds. Children will remain in their own classes for Phonics lessons 
in Year 1.

We will be focusing on writing simple sentences which include some tricky words. We will be reading 
the story ‘The Night Pirates’ and writing some facts about Pirates.

We will continue to look at numbers to 20 and make sure we are secure with these numbers before 
beginning to move onto bigger numbers and quantities. We will be reading, writing and ordering the 
numbers.

Please be reminded that all items of clothing must 
be labelled with your child’s name. This helps your 
child recognise their name when they are getting 
changed into their PE clothes.

All children must bring their book bag and water 
bottle to school everyday.

Reminders

This term we are learning…

Upcoming Events

Phonics

English

Maths


